
CONFUSION 
     Synonyms:  muddled, bewildered 

While you may have a strong sense of basic values, you seem to have 
difficulty making appropriate choices. 

You tend to get confused by too many options because you want to 
choose them all.  As a result, you can spend a lot of time thinking 
about your choices and not really making any. 

All people have some less-than-perfect qualities in their 
personalities, and for you the area needing attention is self-awareness. 
You don't always understand your feelings and may not 
see things as they really are.  

At times you lack a sense of real purpose and get confused about 
what is truly important. 

Learning to occasionally slow down and reflect on life may help you 
find more direction.   

He keeps too many irons in the fire, creating confusion and loss of 
efficiency. 

There is a tendency for you to give the same weight to everything.  
You may have some trouble with setting priorities, not really 
understanding what is important and what can be put aside for later 
consideration.   

She is not always clear and factual in her thinking.  At times she 
tends to get tangled up in irrelevant details. 

There is a tendency for her to be mentally scattered.  Having 
conceived many wonderful plans, she may lose interest in them and 
go on to something else, without producing anything really 
concrete.   

You appear to be having difficulty juggling your priorities.  This 
collision of interests is causing a lack of focus, so that your 
time and energy are being diffused in too many directions. 

Concentrating for long periods at a time presents quite a challenge 
for her. 



He may get caught up with superfluous details before getting to the 
core of the matter. 

Without the ability to think in straight lines and to target high 
priorities, objectivity is weakened. 

Over-gratification in some sense tends to limit a clear perspective 
of the whole, thus hindering objectivity in the decision-making 
process. 

A lack of self-understanding and realization lessens his ability to 
view the task at hand without being influenced by his personal 
insecurities. 

Sporadic fluctuations in mood result in inconsistency of thought 
and reduce her ability to make objective judgments. 


